To: All parties
From: Alexis C. Swoboda, P.E.
Petroleum Engineer M))

Roswell District Office

Date: August 29, 1996

Subject:/naehmm\
@umt #3 and_dames Ranch Unit #36

The attached sundry notices dated 8/23/96 from Enron Oil & Gas Company for produced
water cisposal from the James Ranch Unit #3 and the James Ranch Unit #36 have been
approved. These sundries replace sundry notices dated 8/19/96, approved by David
Glass on 8/22/96. Please remove the earlier notices from your files and replace them
with the attached copies.

Thank you.



